



Burton and District Clubs Snooker League

www.bdcsnooker.org



Minutes of the meeting 22 August 2016, held at Belmont Club

- Present** Mike Buckland (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Ian Shrive, Tom Egginton, Paul Slater, Peter Maguire
- Apologies** Kate Stirling, Owen Jones, Linda Harrison
- Previous minutes** Minutes from 04/07/2016 confirmed as a true record. Prop: TC, Sec: PC
- Matters arising**
- Actions noted.
- Treasurer's Report**
- Position the same since the AGM.
 - 42 teams, £2100 in entry fees collected so balance circa £4700.
 - Sponsorship fees to be collected on top of that.
 - CP to arrange another session for new referees and a session to qualify to level 3.
- AGM Review**
- Minutes of the meeting looked at by the committee and will provide CP any comments.
 - Thanks to all who provided support to MB/CP at the AGM on supporting the league's position.
- 2016-17 season**
- Booklets printed and available for distribution.
 - Ken Shipton to be played 27 April 2017.
 - Presentation evening on 5 May 2017.
 - TC to step down Division 2 write-up but will help out. Kate Stirling to take over the job.
- Website up to date**
- All fixtures available online.
- Next meeting**
- 3 October at Belmont.
- AOB**
- Note: Banning people on rules on website still says 4 weeks.
- Actions**

1	Approach Glovers to pay £50 this year	Complete
2	Approach Simon Shilton and Simon Smith for sponsorship	Complete
3	Complete final accounts for AGM	Complete
4	Approach JF with regards to playing competitions but no league fixtures MB to approach Simon Smith and raise informally.	MB